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The following statement was i ss ued today by the Go vernnent 
Information Bure au on behalf of the Department of the Tao i s each:-

The Taoiseach, acc ompanied by l'lr. Brian Lenihan, Minister for 

Transport and Power and Mr. Joe Brennan, Minister f or Labour and 

Uinister for Social Welfare, this morning met the following me~bers 

of the Social Democratic and Labour Party:-

Mr. Gerry Fitt, M.P., Leader of the Party, 

j\;lr. Paddy Devlin, lVi.P o, 

jvlr. Austin Currie, j',i.P., 

iVlr. John Hume, M.P., 

Iv1r. Paddy O'Hanlon, M.P. 

The main topic for discussion was the recently published booklet 

entitled "Towards a New Irel and", which sets out the proposals put 

forward by the S.D.L.P. to so lve the present difficulties in the 

Nor th of Ireland. 

The Taoi seach reiterated his s upport for the principles on which 

the S.D.L.P. propo sa l s are based. 

The meeting was unanimous - that quadripartite talks would provide 

the on l y meaningful vehicle for arriving at a so lution to the present 

conflict. 

A further seri es of discussions is planned in order to examine the 

detail s of the S.D.L.P. proposals and to ensure the closest 

consultation in the critica l period ahead. 

28 Mean F6mhair , 1972. 
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